
Chères et chers amis de l'art, dear art friends, 
 
Despite the global turmoil of the moment do we warmly invite all 
our art loving friends yet again to a great upcoming annual 
event:  Sixthfloor End of Year exhibition 2019 ! 
 
And also this year we are very proud to have interesting guest 

artists who will exhibit together with us at Sixthfloor. 
 
This year Isabelle LUTZ, Vincent GAGLIARDI & Pit WAGNER 
will show their works on the piazza. 
 
Besides during the ‘End of Year’ exhibition in Koerich on Sunday 

November the 17th, will the majority of the Sixthfloor members 
also be represented in our stand at the Luxemburg Art Week ( 
8 - 10 November). 
 
We hope to see you all on Sunday the 17th of November from 

14.00 hrs at the Sixthfloor in Koerich. 
 
Welcome!, 
 
The Sixthfloorists 
 
 
 
 
The exhibition is open from the 18th until the 24th of 

November 2018 between 15.00 and 18.00 hrs. 
 


